
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and families 
 
I would like to inform you that Kelly Cassan, the Speech Language Pathologist, who works 
with many children and staff in the Brighter Beginnings and Pre – Kindergarten programs has 
taken another opportunity.   Due to this she will be resigning from her position her at Madonna, 
on March 13, 2020.    
 
We are saddened that Kelly will be leaving us, as she has been an integral part of the learning 
team here at Madonna with our early learners.       
 
Kelly has indicated that she has been working with your child’s educational team to ensure 
that strategies are in place that will continue to help your child learn and grow.   Moreover she 
stated, “your child’s incredible classroom team, including a Speech Language Pathology 
Assistant, will continue to support your child’s speech and language development.”  The 
division has a dedicated team of Speech Language Pathologists that are accessible to the 
classroom team.     
 
Kelly has expressed that she will dearly miss the wonderful children and families as well as the 
amazing team at Elk Island Catholic that she has worked with, and that she looks forward to 
her next chapter and new adventure! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs. K. Antoniuk 
Principal  
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